IROQUOIS MEMORIAL **Hospice Newsletter**



October 2022

Choose people you know and care you trust. Choose Iroquois Memorial Hospice.

Iroquois Memorial Hospice Annual Volunteer Training







Tuesday, October 18th will be our Iroquois Memorial Hospice Annual Volunteer Training at the IMH Human Resources building next to Iroquois Resident Home from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm. We will have a fellowship "welcome" at 8:30 am, with coffee, muffins, and fruit. Bill Baker, IMH Infection Control, will be giving flu shots at 11:00 am for those interested. Please call La-Zann at 815.432.7791 to RSVP for this training session.

After training everyone is welcome to join me at the Copper Pot Coffeehouse for lunch! Bridget has some great specials ranging in price from \$8.00-\$12.00. FYI-she has great desserts!







Team enjoys participating in our community events, because your community is our community. IMH Hospice has been serving patients and their families for 26 years inIroquois, Kankakee, Ford, Livingston, Vermilion counties, and now portions of Champaign County.



Hospice Brunch and Silent Auction Update

Our Brunch Committee worked diligently to have the brunch "in person" this year, but concerns for Covid and safety are still a factor in our community, as well as a shortage of outside resources, such as personnel Unfortunately, we will not be able to host our Iroquois Memorial Hospice Brunch and Silent Auction this year. This

is especially sad because this year marks the 25th Anniversary of our Iroquois Memorial Hospice Memorial Fund, a non-profit fund which helps finance items for patients that are not covered by insurance or Medicare, such as medications, durable medical equipment, hospital beds, and other supplies. No patient is ever turned away due to their inability to pay for their end of life care. Even though we are not able to have the brunch, there is still a great need for the support and services our Hospice Memorial Fund provides. If you would like to make a donation to the Hospice Memorial Fund, a donation card and a self addressed envelope have been enclosed for your convenience. All donations to the Iroquois Memorial Hospice Memorial Fund are tax deductible. We are thankful and grateful for your continued support.





Important Dates

Oct. 18

Iroquois Memorial Hospice Annual Volunteer Training at the IMH Human Resources Building next to Iroquois Resident Home from 9:00 am to Noon (8:30 welcome and fellowship) Please RSVP to La-Zann at 815.432.7791.

Oct. 22

Please join Iroquois Home Health and Iroquois Memorial Hospice at the Watseka Chamber Annual Trunk or Treat on Saturday, October 22nd at the Iroquois County Administration Center located at 100 E. Grant Street, Watseka, IL from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm.

Love running into our hospice volunteers! Jeanne Brown, **IMH** Hospice Volunteer and Watseka Kiwanis guest speaker, Jumpstart.

